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Wyoming Democratic Party Elects New Leadership 
 

Rock Springs - Wyoming Democratic Party is proud to announce the results of its elections on June 1, 
2025: 
 
Chair, Lucas Fralick | Vice Chair, Lindsey Hanlon | Secretary, Dacia Edwards | Treasurer, Dudley Case 
 
Elected by members of the State Central Committee during its recent meeting, these new officers 
are energized and ready to lead with the heart and determination that define the Wyoming 
Democratic Party. 
 
"Wyoming Democrats elected a great executive team and I, for one, am very honored to have been 
elected to serve as Chair. This weekend reminded me that Wyoming Democrats are here for good, 
that we fight for people, and we show up. Democrats have a lot of energy going into the next four 
years, and we are ready to roll up our sleeves and get to work for our communities and Wyoming,” 
said Chair Fralick.  
 
Vice Chair Hanlon added, "I'm extremely excited to start my term as Vice Chair, and to serve with the 
amazing men and women of the Executive Committee. You are not going to find a group of people 
more passionate, more determined, and more persistent than Wyoming Democrats, and I know we 
are going to accomplish great things together. I want every Democrat in the state to know that they 
have a place in our party and a task they can help us with. We are going to join forces with our fellow 
Wyomingites and strengthen our community, because we all know that everything from branding 
cattle to putting food on the table is a little bit easier when we are working together." 
 
This election brought forward a strong slate of candidates, reflecting the deep bench and shared 
purpose within the party. 
 
The party also extends its gratitude to outgoing officers for their years of service and leadership. 
Their contributions helped strengthen the foundation on which this next chapter will be built. ​
 

### END ### 

mailto:mandy@wyodems.org

